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Litchfield Youth Soccer
Board Meeting Notes

September 13, 2010
7:00-8:30 p.m.

Attendees: J. Allen, M. Boschi, M. Cloutier, M. Duprey; Z. Duprey, C. Labatt, A. Lajoie, A. 
Randolph, D. Regan, J. Rossi, S. Ryan, and S. Taylor 

Facilitator/Note Taker:    S. Ryan 
 

1. Sophomore Project (D. Regan/J. Allen) 
 Jason Allen accompanied Dan Regan. 
 Dan Regan presented his goals for Sophomore project; paperwork provided to J. Rossi.  
 Zach Duprey to sponsor Dan Regan.  

 

Additional Comments by J. Allen: 
 Ticketing cars at Innes over the weekend; Litchfield residents only. 
 Lining 6 x 6 Field at Darrah. 

 

2. Sponsorship Plan (M. Cloutier) 
 Marc Cloutier introduced; previously on Nashua Soccer Board. 
 Proposed many ideas of obtaining donations from companies. 

 

3. President’s Report (J. Rossi) 
 277 Registered for Recreational Soccer. 
 Need to cut check for insurance for State.  Must include names and addresses.  J. Rossi to 

provide Maggie list of Cougar Cubs. 
 Travel Insurance already paid to state. 
 Marc Cloutier taking over as Instructional Coordinator. 

 

4. Treasurer’s Report (M. Duprey) 
 $48K, Current Balance 
 Handed out sheets to each travel coach for monies owed.  Yellow-not paid fully, deposit only.  

Green-not paid anything.  $4K outstanding balance for Travel. 
 J. Rossi to call J. Kohm, B. Gannon and G. Barillas regarding travel payments, as they were 

not in attendance. 
 Discussed need for full payment upfront next year. 

 

5. Equipment Update (A. Randolph) 
 M. Boschi awaiting one XS uniform.  
 Creating website to order sweatshirts ($31.50) and synch bag ($7-$8).  
 Older bags can be ordered through Metro.  
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6. Field Report (J. Kohm – absent) 
 Field Markers, $250 approx. per field.  Ask if we should place at Darrah due to softball. 
 6 Individual Nets, 6 v 6; M; Boschi to obtain specific needs. 
 No tolerance policy; parents continue to be on sidelines.  Send notice from the league 

regarding Granite State policy. 
 

7. Travel Report (C. Labatt) 
 Out-of-State tournaments; must complete permission to travel form. 

 

8. 2010/2011 Training (M. Boschi) 
 Attendance is good. 

 

9. Website/E-mails (C. Labatt) 
 Currently two e-mail addresses.  One for Board and One for Travel.  
 Board Notes should go to “All”  
 Link for Pictures on website.  
 Link for games on website.  

 

Next Meeting to be held Monday, October 4 at LMS at 7:00 p.m. 
 


